
Faith Formation:  2/10/2020 

 

Faith Formation Commission 
Present: Fr. George Cerniglia, Deacon Fred Tustanowsky, Julie Carlson 
Absent: Annemieke de Wilde 
We reported that we will not be hosting any events during Lent. We are seeking to fill 
additional roles on our commission and would welcome others to join us as we are 
somewhat “shorthanded” on members. 
• We reminded people that there is still space to join the Parish Pilgrimage to 
Zaragoza, Lourdes, and Bordeaux in October 2020. 
• We are looking ahead at booking a speaker for the 2020 Advent by Candlelight, 
setting a date well in advance, and promoting it in the parish and school. 
• The faith formation committee is established to identify and implement ways in 
which we can encourage a deeper prayer and faith life for the individuals in our 
parish 


